
MULLAGLASS PRIMARY SCHOOL 
8 Goragh Road 

Newry 
Co. Down 
BT35 6PZ 

 

Tel. No. 028 30830 229 
Email pgreenaway945@c2kni.net 

 

Friday 17th April 2020 

 

Dear Parents 

 

I hope you all have had a lovely Easter break, we certainly had plenty of sunshine. I just want to 

remind you all that remote learning will start again on Monday 20th April. Remember to log on to 

Seesaw each morning as your teacher will be posting daily tasks and marking your work. We are all 

looking forward to hearing about what you have been getting up to. We really miss seeing everyone 

and hearing your wonderful stories but I know you will keep us posted through Seesaw. 

 
School Updates 

- Please download the Schools NI app and ensure you have set 

Mullaglass PS as a favourite. 

- Refer to the school website. www.mullaglassps.com 

- Like the school Facebook page  

 

Key Workers 

 

Parents who needed to avail of this service for next week were asked to have emailed myself by 

3pm today. If you feel that you will need supervision over the next number of weeks, please inform 

me by email.  

In the email, please include: 

 Name/s of child / ren 

 Day/s that you require support 

 Hours that you require support 

 

This service can only be provided with adequate staff cover. As mentioned before, this service 

is for key worker parents who are using school as a last resort. Every alternative childcare 

arrangement should be explored before deciding to send children to school. This is in order to 

comply with general public health advice on social distancing and limit the number of children and 

adults together in a small space in line with PHA guidance.  

 

Thank you for your continued support during these challenging times. I will be in school all next 

week so if you have any queries or concerns, feel free to phone the school for a chat. Have a lovely 

weekend everyone. 

 

Mr P Greenaway 

Principal 

http://www.mullaglassps.com/

